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“% Vergennes

President's Pen Update

Fall is here, and there is a lot going on at One

cul The Vergennes

Branch will be
in our new
_building at 48
) Green Street
on Monday!

I’'m pleased to say that construction in our new
Vergennes location at 48 Green Street is well
under way. Great progress is being made weekly

and the new office is really taking shape. We are M Oﬂ%
so excited that we aren’t waiting until it is = CREDIT UNION
completed before we move into the building! On
10/31, we will be operating out of a temporary
branch in the right, rear portion of the new
building. Please note, the entrance is from
School Street due to the construction. You can
read more about that in the "Vergennes Update"
section.

S We couldn't
wait to get into our new building, so we are
temporarily setting up shop in the back until the new
space is ready!

The temporary branch will open this Monday, October
31st at 9:00 am. This will be in the back right side of
the 48 Green Street location.

| am also pleased to announce that we will be
offering our Skip-a-Pay program again this year
to members with loans. This annual opportunity
to have a little extra money for the holidays or
extra winter expenditures is always helpful. There
will be more coming on this soon so stay tuned!

Not to fear, the same team will be able to help you
with your banking needs, but now you will have a
place to park! We anticipate being at this temporary
branch for a couple months, and will keep you posted
on our progress along the way.

Please note, you must enter from School Street. The
Green Street entrance will be temporarily closed due
to the ongoing construction.

Lastly, on behalf of the Team here at OCU, | want
to say, “Thank you!” to all of you, our member-
owners. We've all been through a rough couple
of years, but we have come out stronger on the
back side and, because of all of you, OCU is
thriving. We appreciate being your Credit Union.
As always, we are here to help anyway we can in
your pursuit of achieving your financial goals!

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach
out! We are happy to help.

You Made a Difference!

Best,

Brett A. Smith Remember our push to gather donations for Ukraine
earlier this year? We are happy to report that we
have raised just shy of $1,400 in support of Ukraine

g through donations from our members, teammates,
N—u— SE:D and other organizations.

The war may seem far flung, but it affects people all
over. Our teammate, Lana, who works at the
Claremont, NH branch is from Ukraine. She has
family, including two sons, currently in Ukraine. We
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Brett A. Smith
President and CEO
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Grant
Wishes and
Have Fun!

Stop by your
branch on
Halloween and
make a
donation to
Make-a-Wish
or wear a
costume for
the chance to
win a $25 Gift Card and some OCU swag! All
proceeds will go to Make-a-Wish VT and NH and will
be matched by One Credit Union.

Can't make it on Monday? Make your donation
online!

will be
donating these
funds soon, so
this is your
last chance to
put a cherry
on top of the
great success
this has
already been.
A very sincere
thank youto
everyone that
donated. It is
people like you that make the communities we
operate in so strong. Donate to Ukraine.

win $100. Get the details here.

Saver Story of the Month. Enter to Win!

Has your Rewards Plus Checking Account saved you money? Share your savings story! Tell us
about your favorite money saving feature by sending an email to ISaved@onecu.org - you could

Stay Safe
with Card
Controls!

Friendly
reminder! All
One CU debit
and credit
card holders
can control
how, when
and where
their debit and credit cards are used. Prevent fraud,
control spending, and review transactions with
SecurlLock Equip!

Learn how to add another layer of security to
your card!
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